
 

 

                                                                                                                              
 

 
 

 
 

Congratulations Mrs 
Bruce 
 
The merit selection process for the School 
Administration Manager (SAM) is now 
complete. 
Thank you to Melissa Glare (Corowa Public 
School SAM and Bec Kos (Lowesdale P&C 
Representative) for joining Mrs Strachan on 
the merit selection panel. 
  

 

 

 
 
 
   
 
 
What do you like about Lowesdale Public School 
so far? 

• I love how welcoming the students and staff 
have been to me since I arrived. I feel very 
blessed to have the opportunity to work in 
such beautiful surroundings and at such a 
fabulous school. 

 
What are you looking forward to doing at 
Lowesdale?  

• I am looking forward to promoting Lowesdale 
Public School and to meeting all the families of 
our school community.  
 

What is your favourite thing to do outside of 
school? 

• I live on a farm and I like taking my dogs for a 
walk to my favourite tree. I also love catching 
up with my family. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 5 CHS Transition 
Day  
 

Next Monday 6 Dec is the Year 5 CHS 
Transition Day for Year 5 students to attend a 
day at high school. Mrs Strachan will be 
attending. Students are to go directly to 
Corowa High in the morning and Mrs 
Strachan will meet them there. 
 
Swimming School 
 
We begin Swim School at the Howlong Pool 
next Friday 10 December! Check that you 
have your gear ready. Have you found your 
swimmers, rash top, two towels, googles 
(if wanted) and sunscreen ready for our 
swim school? 
 
We will be travelling by bus to the Howlong 
Pool, leaving school at 11.30am. As the bus 
is needed by the bus company for an 
afternoon bus run, we will need to leave 
Howlong Pool at 2pm each day. 
 
* We will now be swimming on the last day of 
school which is the 16th December. 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events Term 4 2021 

Wed 1 Dec 
Mrs Strachan@ Principal 
Meeting all day 

Thurs 2 Dec 
3.45pm Presentation Afternoon 

Mon 6 Dec Year 5 CHS Transition 

Wed 8 Dec  Golf workshop @ LPS 

Thurs 9 Dec 
Sustainable Schools 
Launch 12.30-1.30pm 

Dec 10, 13, 
14, 15 & 16  Swim School 

Dec 16  Last Day for students 2021 
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Week 9 Awards 
 

Merit Awards: 
 

• Oliver M for great focus in learning 
tasks. 

• Albie for always being polite and ready 
for learning. 

• Edie for consistently encouraging 
others in their learning. 

• Charlotte for taking care of the sports 
equipment.  

 
School Leaders’ Awards: 
 

• Natalie for reading harder books. 
 

Music Awards: 
 

• Oliver M for focusing during keyboard 
lessons. 

• Oliver P for improved effort in 
keyboard lessons. 

• Natalie for good concentration during 
keyboard lessons. 

• Sophie for pleasing progress in 
keyboard lessons. 

 
Sport Awards: 
 

• Natalie for her fantastic attitude during 
sport. 

  
Environmental Awards: 
 

• Jonathan for putting sport equipment 
away. 
 
 

Writing Week 8 

 
Last week the students had free choice in 
their writing topic. We have some students 
writing informative texts and others 
imaginative stories. They have been very 
engaged during writing sessions. It has been 
so rewarding to see them applying so many 
of the techniques modelled during the year 
independently. 

 

 
 
 

Beach to the Bush Zoom 
 

On Monday we participated in a zoom with 
Surf Life Saving NSW. We learned about the 
safer places to swim at the beach. 
 
The students found out about the treatment 
for bluebottle stings – remove carefully using 
pincher fingers and run under hot water. 
 
Looking at several photos and videos, helped 
us to understand what a rip is and why they 
are so dangerous. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Page 2 

 LOWESDALE LIAISON 
 



 
Year 6 Corowa High School Transition Week 

 
Feedback from Harley and Eric about their week at Corowa High School has been…… 

 
Eric – 
 
Last week Harley and I went to high school for a week. 
 
The first day we went we got a timetable. The timetable had the first three letters of the subject and the teacher’s 
name on it. They also had what time you had to be there and what time the lesson ended. 
 
My favourite subject was sport because I enjoyed playing volleyball. 
 
Harley –  
 
Last week Eric and I went to Corowa High School for a transition week because we are going to high school there. 
 
It is a really big school but it is really easy to find your way around because you are given a map and a timetable with 
the classroom name on it. There are 3 blocks B.A.D. An easy way to remember the position of the blocks is, bad or 
dab backwards. 
 
Also you can ask people where to go if you don’t know where to go. They’re really kind so they will help you. The 
teachers are really kind so if you don’t understand anything just ask them what to do.  
 
It is really good that every subject is mixed around so you don’t do the same thing everyday. 
 
I love high school and I hope that people in the future will too. 

 
Both boys had a fabulous time at Corowa High School and are looking forward to starting there next year. 
 

 
 
 

 


